
Nursery Newsletter - Term 5 

Dates for your diary: 
Monday 15th April - back to school 

Monday 6th May - Bank Holiday  

13th - 16th May - Key Stage 2 SATs 

Friday 24th May - End of Term. 

Monday 4th June—Term 6 starts  

Please make sure your child is bring-
ing their bookbag daily - this is good 
practise for when they head into Re-
ception and helps   assist the staff if 
we can’t get books changed on a 
Monday.  

As we hopefully enter some  sunnier 
weather please ensure that your chil-
dren's jumpers and cardigans are la-
belled as this is the time of year they 
take them off and then misplace them, 
if they aren't named this makes return-
ing them to you super tricky! Please 
also include a labelled water bottle in 
your childs daily bag as we want to 
ensure they remain hydrated.  

Even though we hope this lovely sun-
shine is here to stay, a coat is still a 
good idea for those April showers. We 
appreciate your support with this.  

We will be looking at ‘Growing’ 
this term and will be getting some 
class caterpillars to observe and 
release once they transform into 
butterflies.  

We will also be planting a range 
of seeds from cress to sunflowers 
and watching as they sprout and 
grow - we will be bringing these 
home at the end of the term to 
continue growing over the Sum-
mer period.  

We welcome Mrs Holloway this term who 
will be working in Nursery now that Mrs 
Phillips has started her maternity leave. 
We look forward to being able to share 
our learning with her and all the lovely 
activities we get to do in our class!  

**REMEMBER we share this learning fort-
nightly on our class blog on the school 
website.  


